
GSTC Offering Fall GED 2020 Classes 

Classes also available in Molino and Ensley  

The George Stone Technical College is offering Fall GED classes on their main campus 
as well as at the Molino Community Complex and at Ensley Elementary School. 

GED classes available on GSTC’s main campus at 2400 Longleaf Drive, in Pensacola, 
FL 32526 (next door to Pine Forest High School) are held Monday through Friday with 
class offerings in the morning, afternoon, and evening. Tuition is $30.00 a semester. 
There is an open enrollment policy, allowing students to start anytime. 

George Stone Technical College is also partnering with the Molino Community Complex 
to offer GED classes every Monday and Thursday from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  The 
Molino Community Complex is located at 6450 Highway 95A North, in Molino, FL, 
32577. Tuition is $30.00 per semester. Students who would like a little extra help can 
also come from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. for open lab tutoring.   

GSTC also offers GED classes at Ensley Elementary School every Tuesday and 
Thursday from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Tuition is free at the Ensley Elementary School 
site, which is located at 501 E. Johnson Avenue, Pensacola FL 32514.  

All GSTC GED classes are actively taught by certified teachers and personalized 
instruction is given based on each student’s academic level. Tutors are also 
available. GSTC’s instructors use direct instruction, as well as materials that are aligned 
to the “actual” content of the GED test. When students are ready to take the test, they 
can feel confident and assured of their preparation to achieve a passing score.   

For information on any of their GED classes, contact Patricia Harrison at 850-941-6200, 
ext. 2361 or pharrison@ecsdfl.us.   GSTC staff will be happy to assist with registration. 

For more information about other Adult Education Programs offered by George Stone 
Technical College visit the webpage, www.GeorgeStoneCollege.edu.  

  

For more information about the Escambia County School District, visit ECSD’s web 

page at www.escambiaschools.org. Like ECSD on Facebook 

at www.facebook.com/ecsdfl.  

To read about recent ECSD news and events or explore the photo albums and videos, 

go to Escambia Schools Public Relations on Facebook 

at www.facebook.com/ecsd.public. Media queries about Escambia County School 

District topics should be directed to Kim Stefansson, at 850-393-

0539 or kstefansson@ecsdfl.us. 
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